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It is time to declassify the 

correspondence 	concerning 
Vietnam from Jan. 1, 1943, 
through Oct. 1, 1945, between 
Presidents Franklin D. Roose-
velt and Harry S. Truman and 
the Joint Chiefs of Staff, and 
between the Joint Chiefs of 
Staff and the Office of Strate-
gic Services, and between the 
Office of Strategic Services 
and the Provisional Commit-
tee of the Democratic Repub-
lic of Vietnam. 

The people have a right to 
see it. 

HAROLD TRESKUNOFF. 
San Francisco. 


